
                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~                  Reconciliation:  

   Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.              Kinsman, IL                   Before Sunday Mass        

   Sundays        - 8:00 a.m.               By appointment: 815-237-2230            

                              Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor        

              Father Stanley / Clerical needs:  815-237-2230 

               Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245 

  Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net 

           Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact:  Bobbi Brockman:  815-287-2294 

      Website address:  www.swkrcatholics.org 
 

      September 10, 2017                          Twenty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

                               Mass Schedule                                       Mass Intentions                                                    Collections  - 9/3/17 
 

           Sun.    -  Sept.    10     8:00 a.m.      Bill & Rose Sisk, Bud & Bernadine Sisk,         Sunday………….$ 1,070.00   

                    Emmett & Rosemary Sheedy,    Disaster Relief….$    717.00 

     Gus Sisk & Billy Sisk - Donna Gabehart        “Your offering is most appreciated!”       

      Wed.   -  Sept.    13     8:30 a.m. Jack Baudino - Patsy Harty        

      Sun.    -  Sept.    17     8:00 a.m. Bill & Marilyn Kruger - Family     “If today you hear his voice, 
                       

           Food Pantry Item(s) for the month of September - Pancake mix and/or syrup                 harden not your hearts.”  

 

      Sunday Mass:            September Stewardship                                       
                   

      Lector:   P. Siedentop            Servers:   T. Krull & C. Jany            Eucharistic Ministers:  H. Bierle, B. Sulzberger & L. Miller 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful support.  

 Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you. 

 Sacred Heart Parish Golf Outing/Hog Raffle next Saturday (Sept. 16
th
)!!! - Dwight Country Club - Shotgun start noon.  (If 

you are coming for dinner only, serving usually begins around 4:30 p.m.) We’re looking forward to another great time!!!  

 Braidwood Knights of Columbus #1574 Fall Mum Sale - Order forms are available in the vestibule - Orders/payment due 

today, Sept. 17
th
 - Checks should be made out to “Braidwood Knights of Columbus” - Give your order to Lee Miller or place 

it in the offertory basket - Mums delivered to Sacred Heart next Sunday, Sept. 24
th
.  Proceeds benefit the Living Alternatives 

Pregnancy Resource Center in Coal City. 

 CCD registration this morning after Mass.  Registration forms are in the back of the church.  A form is required for each 

child.  Classes begin next Sunday, Sept. 17
th
.  

 Undy Sunday - By following the lead of our CCD Program, Sacred Heart is helping Catholic Charities, Diocese of Joliet and 
the individuals and families they serve by collecting NEW underwear, undershirts, socks, and diapers for children and adults 
from low-income households.  Collection boxes will be available in the back of the church for the next couple of Sundays.  
All sizes are needed.  - “Thank you for agreeing to participate in Undy Sunday this year!  The items collected each year 
(underwear, socks, diapers, undershirts, etc.) truly make an impact in the lives of our clients.  Most of us take things like 
underwear for granted, but our neighbors who live on low-incomes rarely have extra money to spend on these basic needs.  
Undy Sunday is a blessing for so many.”  For more information on Undy Sunday or how you can help with a donation, 
please call Claudia Rodriguez at 815-724-1140 or email crodriguez@cc-doj.org.   

 Is anyone in our Parish “called” to attend this training? -  Bereavement Ministry Training October 21, October 28, and 

November 4, 2017 - This facilitator training is designed for those who have never attended a Ministry of Consolation 

workshop. The first two sessions, (October 21
st
 and October 28

th
) begin at 9am and end at 4pm; the last session (November 

4) begins at 9am and ends at 12 noon. Check-in for all three sessions begins at 8:30am. Each participant receives a 

Ministry of Consolation Workbook, first developed by the National Catholic Ministry to the Bereaved (NCMB). Time will be 
devoted to grief, communication skills, setting up the parish program (including the Order of Christian Funerals), caring for 
the minister, facilitating support groups, healing and meditation, and multicultural issues in bereavement ministry. 
Participants are required to attend all three sessions and will receive a certificate of completion at the end. Please 

register by October 1, 2017. This diocesan program takes place at the Blanchette Catholic Center in Crest Hill and will be 
presented by Valerie Maty, Associate Director of the Office of Family Ministry and Sister Sharon Marie Stola, OSB, D.Min., 
Director of the Office of Divine Worship. The $75 fee includes a manual, handouts, continental breakfast and lunch on 
October 21 and October 28, and continental breakfast on November 4, 2017. For a brochure, or to register, please call    
815-838-5334. For a downloadable brochure, please go to www.dioceseofjoliet.org/familyministry, and click on the 

Bereavement Ministry Training banner. (If you feel you want to take advantage of this training opportunity, in order to 

implement it into our parish community, and would like help with the cost, please see Lee Miller. We may be able to find a 

way to assist you!)  

 Parish Council meeting Tues., Sept. 19
th
, at 7:00 p.m., in the parish house next door. All Parishioners are welcome to attend!    

 We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!  If you haven’t already done so, please 

register with Fr. Stanley after Mass.  Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule. 

 Word of Life - “When people are tempted to see their own lives as diminished in value or meaning, they most need the love 

and assistance of others to assure them of their inherent worth.” - USCCB, “To Live Each Day with Dignity: A Statement on 

Assisted Suicide,” © 2011, https://goo.gl/BVQ3dE.        

 Stewardship - September 10, 2017 - Twenty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time - “To experience the new and abundant life 

offered by Jesus, we must love our neighbor as our self.  One factor that makes this hard to do is risks.  The risk entailed 

involves the possibility of being hurt by another person.  We need not fear, though, because God will give us the grace to 

forgive, heal and overcome.” 
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